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British Science Week at Vicarage Park 

 

We are very excited to be welcoming Zoolab and all their animals to Vicarage 

Park on Monday 11th March. 

They will be a fantastic start to the week! 

Every class in school will have a workshop with the Zoolab leader and they will 

have the opportunity to hold a wide range of animals including snakes, frogs, 

millipedes, cockroaches, geckos, rats and a hedgehog! Children get to handle 

all the animals except the tarantula and scorpion. All children will be given 

antibacterial wipes for their hands after the session. If your child has a severe 

phobia to certain animals please let your child’s class teacher know.  

Please read the attached parent letter. 

We will also have a whole school assembly where the children can ask the 

expert questions on these fascinating animals. 

We are very grateful to the Friends of Vicarage Park who have helped fund this 

event as it is a fantastic opportunity for our children.  

 

Please remember to pop in and see our science work from 2.30pm on 

Wednesday 13th March. 

 

If you would like more information on British Science Week please visit  

https://www.britishscienceweek.org/ 
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